
4. BROOKHAVEN BUS SERVICE – PROPOSED NEW BUS STOP 
 
 In considering this clause, the Board also considered three letters which had been received 

from residents of the Brookhaven area expressing concerns at the proposed new bus stop. 
 
 The Board had delegated to a subcommittee the task of making a decision on the location of 

the proposed bus stop.  The report noted that the members of the subcommittee and the Area 
Engineer had visited Ti Rakau Drive for a site inspection immediately following the 
conclusion of the previous Community Board meeting held on 4 October 2000.  The report 
outlined the investigations for possible alternative locations for this bus stop which had taken 
place following this site inspection. 

 
 The Board received the information and decided that an appropriate reply be made to the 

writers of the letters. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


